
 CLERKS REPORT 11/12/24 

Policies 

The updated Safeguarding Policy has been forwarded to the Sizewell C Community Fund team for 

their approval. A copy of the amended policy appears on the website. 

Car park 

Please note repairs will be undertaken on the car park on Friday. 

Vehicle signage 

At the last Parish Council meeting the size of the Sizewell C signage was mentioned. I followed a 4x4 

truck on my way back from the last coffee morning and the sign was on the back of the vehicle and it 

was approximately the size of an A4 sheet of paper but oval shaped.  

Solar Park Payment 

Contact was made with the BSR Energy team about the promised payment from the solar park and 
the response states that the agreement and the payment will be made available upon energisation 
of the park – the first day it generates electricity. This is planned to be October 2025. Contact will be 
made over the next 10 months to provide any further updates. 
  

Annual Leave 

Please note that I will be absent from work after the 19th December as I have an operation booked 

for the 20th December. My intention is to be off work for at least 4 weeks, this may be more or less, I 

am unsure. This would mean my return to work may be the 20th January. 

If for any reason this is cancelled, I will be on Annual Leave from lunchtime on the 23rd December 

through to the 3rd January. 

Thank you for all your support this year. I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and best wishes 

for 2025. 

 

 


